
Introduction to Online payment system for School fees 

 

JSKL in collaboration with ipay88, a leading payment gateway had developed an online 

payment system for School fees.  This system has been tested and ready to be used 

now.  

 

Therefore, all billings and payments for tuition and maintenance fees for both School 

and Kindergarten can be done online anywhere ie. from home or even from Japan which 

eventually will go paperless and cashless.   

 

The benefits of this online payment system are; 

 Safe and Secure because of the cashless payment. 

 Amount and bank account of remittance will be preset by school office to minimize 

errors. 

 You need not come to the school office to make a payment. 

 No charges impose to parents/ guardian for using this online payment system 

because it’s an exclusive online payment system of ipay88. 

 Online payment records will be sent immediately to the school and to you via email. 

The online payment record can be used as a payment evidence for 3rd parties and it 

will be recorded in your bank account. 

 

Taking this opportunity, we would like to unify the timing of billing to collect both 

tuition fees and maintenance fees in the same month.  6 months billing term is no 

longer available. Our FY2020 billing schedule will be as follows; 

 

Period Billing Schedule 

April to June 2020 July 2020 

July to September 2020 August 2020 

October to December 2020 October 2020 

January to March 2021 January 2021 

 

(Note) 

We have already announced new tuition fees for both school and kindergarten in 

December 2019 in the School website and Japan Club KL’s newsletter. Please find  

enclosed copy of the letter from me for your reference. 

 



Your active utilization of this new online payment system is highly appreciated. Please 

feel free to contact the school office should you still wish to make payment by cash or 

cheque. 

 

You will receive invoices via email gradually from 6 July onwards and we sincerely seek 

your kind understanding and cooperation to fully utilize this online payment system. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Satoshi Kanda, Principal 

Yumiko Matsumoto, Principal of Kindergarten 

The Japanese School of Kuala Lumpur 


